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Comments: Below are bullet points on specific projects that I find to be either unaccpetable or questionable. I

have elaborated on the attached. comments.

*Motorized boats on Mendenhall Lake either gas or electric are unacceptable.

*There is no need for a "remote" visitor center, dock  across the lake.

*The Lakeside visitor center will adversely affect the landscape of the lake and lake shore as will the 14-foot wide

paved trail along the lake shore.

*The bridge over the Mendenhall River is not needed.

*Expansion of parking and visitor access into the Dredge Lakes area and a new trail for tourists into the Dredge

lake area is unacceptable.

*Incursion into ZigZag pond to expand parking is a questionable project. Zigzag pond is the result of beaver

activity, may provide habitat for fish, and is a readily observed example of beaver activity. 

*Expanding parking to accommodate 60 buses is unacceptable. It will lead to overcrowding, air pollution and

unacceptable traffic on the road leading into the glacier.

*The assessment of of minor or negligible effects of all of the alternative to watersheds, wetlands and aquatic

habitats is based on opinion and not substantiated by an adequate evaluation or any reasonable studies. 

 


